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Good evening,  
 
I object to the Brooklands Farm Development as it feels completely unnecessary to lose yet more green space to 
another housing development which will impact our roads with increased traffic, our schools, with more children, 
not to mention the huge environmental impact building and maintaining the development will have. 
 
Kind regards,  
Rebecca Walters  
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